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- PRESS RELEASE - 

STATEMENT FROM SECRETARY MERRILL 

ON THE PASSING OF REP. MARY FRITZ 
 

Hartford: “Rep. Mary Fritz was a champion of civics education who cared deeply about her 

constituents. As fellow fans of the Lady Huskies, I had the pleasure of introducing the team with 

Mary for a number of years on the House floor. Her passion for the state was an inspiration. She 

will be missed.”  
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